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AN URGENT APPEAL

In the awake of Corona Virus (COVID-19) throughout the country the
Doctors, Nurses, Paramedics and other related Staff and Officers are putting
their untiring efforts to the patients who have been affected with this disease
as also eradication of this virus from the country.

Nevertheless, their untiring efforts are saved the valuable lives of the
Mankind as well as further encroachment of this disease. We sincerely
appreciate their move and salute to their stand in this juncture. However,
Government has cancelled all kind of their leaves at this crisis.

However, it has been brought to my notice by the certain Medical Colleges
that some of the Para Medical students who are undergoing internship in
different Medical Colleges and Government Institutions are not reporting
their duties at this emergent situation.

My Ernest appeal to them at this impending crisis to resume their duties
immediately and report to the concerned Principals / Directors / Heads of
Government Institutions.

Government will provide them all the facilities like transport, food etc.
For any problem contact Respective Principals / Directors / Heads of
Government Institutions.
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